
26 January 2016 

Lee M  
fyi-request-3502-594d0d70@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Lee M 

Official Information Act Requests 

Thank you for your request of 19 December 2015 (at 9.39pm) asking under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act) for a copy of ACC's policies, procedures, guidelines or rules, 
and all related linked documents, that relate to the subject of IT sweeps. 

There are two documents that are relevant to your request, sourced from ACC’s intranet. 
Please the following documents enclosed: 

 Email Sweeps – information from ACC’s privacy page

 Requests for client emails – policy for managing client information requests.

As this information is sourced from ACC’s intranet, we have removed contact information 
relating to a staff member on both documents. This was done under section 9(2)(a) of 
the Act to protect that staff member’s privacy, and because there were no overriding 
public interest factors that outweighed the need to provide this protection.   

ACC is happy to answer your questions 

If you have any questions about the information provided, ACC will be happy to work with 
you to answer these.  You can contact us at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz or in writing to 
Government Services, PO Box 242, Wellington 6140.  

You have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman about our decision to 
withhold some of the information.  You can call them on 0800 802 602 between 9am and 
5pm on weekdays, or write to The Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 
6143. 

Yours sincerely 

Government Services 

Government Services 

Enc. Email sweeps, Requests for client emails 
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